
FIRST SEMESTER PARENTS-STUDENTS ORIENTATION 

On the 3rd of November 2023, the School of Business conducted a Parents-Students orientation at 

Loyola Hall, specifically targeting those who had not attended the initial orientation. The program 

was hosted by Dr. Josphin and commenced with a prayer led by Mr. Santhosh. Ms. Maha Srisha 

extended a warm welcome to all attendees. 

Dean of the School of Business, DR. Christo Selvan, provided an insightful overview of the college 

before the main orientation. Ms. Amitha Priyadarshini, HOD Department of Commerce, elucidated 

on the Evaluation Pattern. 

DR. Padma Nandhanan, PG Coordinator, conveyed information about Discipline, Attendance, and 

Leave Management. Dr. Kanishka, Shift 3 Management Coordinator, explained the Credit system, 

the Importance of Outreach programs, and various activities conducted by associations and other 

services. Mr. Prabhakar, the Welfare Officer of BBA, shared his knowledge with the parents. The 

Question-Answer session was facilitated by the emcee, along with the dean and welfare officers. 

The program concluded with a vote of thanks from Ms. Maha Srisha. The orientation was a success, 

and credit goes to our Coordinators, Dean, HOD, PG Coordinator, all other faculties, and the student 

volunteers who contributed throughout. 
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